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Have you voted yet? 

Online voting closes tomorrow at midday, so if you haven’t got around to voting in the Levy 
Amendment Referendum yet, you’d better hurry. All eligible growers were emailed a reminder 
with their PIN and Password yesterday by Electionz (the independent company managing the 
referendum). Read about the amendment here. 
 

CLICK HERE TO VOTE NOW 

 
Pre-season meeting next week 

Just a reminder about the pre-season export meeting in Alexandra on Monday, 13 November. 
Make sure you don’t miss out as there is a lot to cover! 

 
Meetings 

13 November Pre-season export Alexandra 1pm Community House 

30-31 May Conference Napier 9am Various venues 

 
Contact us 
Summerfruit NZ 
PO Box 25255 
Wellington 6146 
Ph 64 4 830 0935 
info@summerfruitnz.co.nz 
www.summerfruitnz.co.nz 

http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/about-us/commodity-levy/summerfruit-amendment-referendum/
https://evote.electionz.com/Account/DoLogin?electionCode=SF2017&showTimeout=False
mailto:info@summerfruitnz.co.nz
http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/

